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Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, 

I support expansion of Medicaid in Virginia because it is needed. If it is not expanded, 
Virginian residents will be missing out on something which is needed and will begin to fall 
behind on progressive health policies. 

Thank you, 

Patrick Ressler 




